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Resolution of Recognition
FRED of the Month
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;
WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in the work ethics and characteristics described in The Fred Factor by Mark Sanborn, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize a FRED of the Month at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, meeting in regular session on September 15, 2011, does hereby recognize the following as FRED of the Month for September 2011:

Harold Dennis, custodian at Radcliff Elementary School.  Over the years, he has: 
· Given a teacher who he knew was struggling financially a gift card to a local grocery to ensure they had food until her next paycheck. 
· Offered to help another co-workers husband fix a vehicle on the weekend so she would have a way to get to and from work.  
· Actively sought employment opportunities for teachers’ children in need of summer job to help pay for college expenses.  
· Brought "goodies" to colleagues.  
· Ensured that a fellow custodian who required emergency surgery was in best care and courtesies possible.  

These are just examples of honor and integrity Harold Dennis gave to his school and his coworkers over his years of employment in the Hardin County Schools.
The Board extends its congratulations to Harold Dennis for the recognition he has earned for himself and Hardin County Schools.
